
25. Under advisement from October 17, 2023 (Item No. 9): Receive report from
the Office of the Sheriff relating to a revised Memorandum of Understanding
between the County and Stanford University governing the performance of law
enforcement duties on the Stanford University campus that responds to
recommendations in the OIR Group study, “2022 Stanford University
Department of Public Safety: Evaluation of Policing Practices and
Recommendations on the Provision of Police Services for the County of Santa
Clara.” (ID# 24-5439)


